
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Happy June! Happy Summer! 
 

Students in grades K – 7 will receive their Report Cards on the last day of school.  In the report card envelopes, 
there will be Stationery List and Summer Reading assignments. These lists will also be available on line on the 
school website. 
 

We are looking to increase our enrollment from our current school-wide total of 145 students (preschool 
through grade 8) in the 2023-2024 school year. Please continue to promote GSC to your family, friends and 
neighbors. To reward you for your recruitment efforts, we have a Family Referral/Endorsement Program. If a 
new family enrolls and they name a current GSC family who referred them, they receive a $100 tuition credit 
(half of our registration fee), and the family who recommended GSC (you!) earns a $250 “finder’s fee." Both 
are credited towards the end of the second trimester.  
 
Please remember to apply for financial assistance through FACTS for BLOCS Scholarships for next school 
year. We are expecting an increase in funding, and family incomes to qualify have been raised. The 
information is on our Website: https://www.gscregional.org/tuition-assistance.html. When you go to apply, you 
will receive a message that the deadline was May 1, but you can ignore that and fill in and submit your 
information. The application will be open throughout the Summer. 
 
Thank you for choosing GSC for your child!  Thank you for your cooperation and support.  It makes me happy 
to see their smiling faces each day.   It is a privilege to watch the children grow through the year.   
 
I would also like to thank our wonderful teachers for ALL that they have done each and every day!  Their 
dedication and commitment to your children and to Catholic Education is inspiring.  I look forward to working 
with them again during the next school year!  As this year comes to an end, we are already preparing for 
September.  It will be here before we know it. 
 
Our Home and School Board members have also worked tirelessly this year!  I am grateful for their continual 
support. We say good-bye to three members who have been at GSC and on the Board for many years. Mrs. 
Equi, Mrs. O’Donnell, and Mrs. Carlson, we thank you for your many years of service to our GSC family. 
You are also welcome! 
 
Have a wonderful Summer!  See you in September! 
 
God Bless you and your family! 
 
Gratefully, 
S. Helen 
 

 
 


